
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
5/1/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 0330272025' 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Thursday, May 1, 2025 10:54 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: Latest FPL Rate Increases after the last 20% FPL Climate Tax 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Thursday, May 1, 2025 10:34 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Latest FPL Rate Increases after the last 20% FPL Climate Tax 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to 
your office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: John A. Studer <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April Tl, 2025 1:07 AM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Latest FPL Rate Increases after the last 20% FPL Climate Tax 

Submitted 
Sun, 04/27/2025 - 01:06 

Sender Information 
John A. Studer 
jstuder38@gmail.com 
321-724-0188 

Subject 
Latest FPL Rate Increases after the last 20% FPL Climate Tax 

Message 
Dear Governor Desantis, 
In the last several years Florida Power and Light (FPL) has raised electricity rates for up to 20% or more. Now 
they are back to the Public Service Comission for more rate increases— when will it ever end!. FPL is a woke 
company who wishes to tax all of us in Florida just for living and being alive. They are so woke that they are 
now plowing under VALUABLE agricultural lands and installing solar panels to meet the Green New Deal. 
Solar Energy is expensive energy! 

IP Address 
97.102.204.112 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (WindowsNT 10.0; Win64; x64) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/1 09.0.0.0 
Safari/537.36 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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